
You're Invited to Our Family Holiday 

Gathering! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual family holiday gathering! Let's come together to 

celebrate this special time of year filled with joy, laughter, and cherished memories. 

Date: Saturday, December 23, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, State 

Please bring a dish to share, and any special holiday treats you enjoy! Don't forget to wear your 

favorite holiday sweater! 

We can't wait to celebrate with all of you! 

Warm wishes, 

The Smith Family 


